
 
                                                                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

Fleetwood Town Council 
Onward to a Better Future 

 
Fleetwood Town Council Festive Lights Committee Meeting and 

AGM on 13th March 2017 
at  

The North Euston Hotel – 7.00pm 
 

AGENDA 
 
336  To accept apologies for absence 
 
337  To approve the minutes of the meeting on the 22nd November 2016  - 
 enclosed. 
 

 338 To appoint Festive Lights Committee officers in the following order; 

 The Chairperson  

 The Secretary 

339  To agree the accounts for 2016/17  - enclosed 
  
340 To discuss whether funding will still be available from Wyre Council to the 
 Festive Lights budget.  
 
341 To discuss the 3 quotes to illuminate the Town Centre and Mount Pavillion. 
 
342 To discuss the results of the poll regarding the date of the Switch On 
 
343 To discuss Santa’s Grotto on Tram Sunday with Paul Tilling as Santa. 
 
344 To discuss Fundraiser Ball at the North Euston Hotel  
 
345 To discuss Santa Dash with RNLI, and date to be agreed. 
 
346 To discuss contacting Associated British Ports (ABP) as a potential donor to 
 the Fleetwood Festive Lights 
 
347 AOB 
 
348 To agree the date and time of the next meeting 
 
 
 



 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
  Debra Thornton 
Clerk to the Council 
  Tel: 01253 872444 
     
The press and public are welcome to attend all meetings of Fleetwood Town 
Council and the Committees of Fleetwood Town Council. 


